
HELLO FAMILY OF KIN,
I am thrilled to announce that I am running for Kinsmen 
Foundation Vice Chair 2024-2025 and wanted to send 
out a short note of introduction.

I’m Michelle Stepp, a member of the Kin Club of Maidstone. 
This is my eleventh year as a member of what I think is the greatest service organization 
anywhere. These years have allowed me to meet so many passionate District 3 
members and witness the great things we do as Kin. Eleven years ago, I found an instant 
connection to this organization and the members are the reason I love Kin as much as I 
do. Beyond my club duties, I’ve had the privilege of serving on the Kinsmen Foundation 
Board as Vice Governor, Governor, and Zone A Rep for a 1-year term. Presently, I serve 
as the Zone G Foundation Rep. I’ve also contributed to TeleMiracle committees, serving 
in roles such as Corporate Co-Chair and Manpower Chair. Within District 3, I’ve held 
positions such as Governor, Vice Governor, Service Director, Deputy Governor, and Club 
Support.

With four years of experience on the board, I’m eager to continue building upon our 
Foundation’s impactful work. Witnessing firsthand the profound difference our 
Foundation makes in the lives of individuals across Saskatchewan, I'm deeply committed 
to our mission of "Helping People Everyday." I believe in upholding our Foundation's 
values and working collaboratively with fellow board members to address the 
increasing demand for assistance with empathy, integrity, and strategic vision.

I feel now is a good time to put my name forward for Vice Foundation Chair as I can 
ensure that my family and work commitments allow me the time necessary to fulfill the 
responsibilities of this role effectively. With Byron and I managing our own business, I 
have the flexibility required to dedicate myself to this position. I recognize the 
importance of the Foundation Chair having the experience of being a Rep, enabling 
them to orientate, train, and offer guidance to the new reps elected each year. It's 
crucial to involve interested Kin in leadership positions within our District, and I'm 
dedicated to fostering that engagement.

I am passionate about Kin and completely dedicated to the Kinsmen Foundation. I 
would love your support when the Vote happens at District Convention!

If you have any concerns or questions, text or email me anytime. 
mstepp@kincanada.ca 
780-870-0824

Yours in Kin,  
Michelle Stepp


